
 

 

 

From Principal Desk: Circular No.: BLSWS/GN/201/2024 Date: 19 November 2024 

 

SCHOOL CLOSED FORM 19-11-2024 TO 23-11-2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from BLS World School! 

As per the DM's orders, the schools will remain physically closed from 19/11/24 to 23/11/24 for the students of 

all classes due to poor quality of air. The provision of Online classes will be made w.e.f tomorrow i.e 20/11/24 

Wednesday once all necessary preparations are done. However the office will remain open as per usual timings. 

 

With Regards 

 

 
Ms. Sushma Punia                                                                                              

Principal   

BLS World School 


